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Summer 2 

Welcome 

Hello and welcome back. We hope that you had a great half term break. I can’t believe that it is the  

final half term one Year 1! We have lots of exciting things to learn this last half term, which will build upon 

the knowledge that we have already! We are lucky to have Mrs Oldham working with us in Year 1 on the 

days when I have my Vice Principal commitments and Mrs Phillips continues to be our Teaching Assistant.  

Dates  

10/06/24—INSET day 

11/06/24—Return to school 

10/06/24—Y1 Phonics screening week   

19/06/24—Reception & KS1 sports day—2pm 

28/06/24—Summer Fair—3:30pm 

01/07/24—In class art gallery—3pm 

04/07/24—In school transition morning  

25/07/24—Finish for Summer—1:30pm 

PE 

PE is on a Wednesday and Thursday.   

Children need to come to school in 

their PE kit. Our Kit consists of black 

shorts/bottoms, white t-shirt, PE hoodie 

and black trainers. Also, please remember no earrings 

on PE days.  

Homework 

Maths 

Children will receive paper based 

Maths homework each week on a Monday and it 

is to be completed by the following Monday.  

Children will have one week to complete it. Dojo 

points will be added for those children who      

complete this homework on time. A lunch time 

club will be available for children who wish to    

complete it there. Children still have their log ins for 

Sumdog too. 
 
Reading 

Children need to read their book at least 3 times to 

develop fluency.  Log reading on the GoRead 

app. We will change books when they are           

returned. There is no set day. 

Communication 

Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo for class and whole school 

messages! 

 

You can see what we are up to on our Twitter page @BradleygreenY1   

 

If you have an questions please don’t hesitate to contact me through Class Dojo or come and 

see me at the playground after school. 

Curriculum  

Our author of the half term is Sue Hendra.  

In History we will be learning about the monarchy.  

In Science we will be learning about the season of 

summer and learning about  plants.  

In RE we answer the question: How should we care 

for the world and why does it matter? 

In Design Technology we will be making healthy 

pizzas. 

In PSHE we will learn about health and well-being 

and continue our work using My Happy Mind. 

 


